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 Chairman of the U.S. Joint Chiefs of Staff visits Japan 

 

General Mark A. Milley, United States Army, Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of 
Staff will visit Japan on Monday, 11 November 2019. During the visit, General 
Milley will have a meeting with General YAMAZAKI Koji, Chief of Staff, Joint Staff 
at Ministry of Defense. 

 
General Mark A. Milley was sworn in as the 20th Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of 

Staff, the highest-ranking U.S. military officer, on 1 October 2019 after serving as 
the 39th Chief of Staff of the U.S. Army. General Milley’s visit to Japan marks his 
first overseas visit as Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff. 
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